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Join us for Worship Sunday at 8:30 & 10:30 a.m.

February 15, 2024

Dear Friends of Second Church,

No sooner did we put our Christmas decorations away, (although my tree is still
up-please don’t judge), we find ourselves on the heels of our first Sunday in
Lent. It’s hard to imagine.
 
Our weekly music selections will be added from the libraries of Bach,
Mendelssohn, Fauré, and even Andrew Lloyd Webber, as well as some of the
more current liturgical composers. Several of the anthems will be sung in Latin
or German, and we will also share three contrasting settings of “Pie Jesu”
throughout the Lenten season.

​A consistent thread of solemnity will be present within these beautifully written
melodies and text.
 
I hope that this year’s Lenten music choices will add to the beauty of this holy
season as a source of inspiration and reflection for each of us. I also hope that
our congregants will embrace these anthems as supplemental prayers to their
weekly devotionals.
 
Oh, and by the way…all “Alleluias” are officially silenced until Easter!

Alexander

Sermons are always
available online: 
2CCSermons

If you can't make it in person, join us
via Livestream for our 10:30

a.m. Sunday service. 

Jenny was busy yesterday distributing Ashes...

https://www.2cc.org/
http://facebook.com/2ccgreenwich
http://instagram.com/2ccgreenwich
http://bit.ly/SermonsMax
https://bit.ly/2CC-Livestream
mailto:jenny@2cc.org


From "Ashes to Go" in the church driveway to the Greenwich Police Department &
Norwalk Hospital, Jenny made sure we were at the ready on Ash Wednesday!

 

Chancel Choir Resumes

Sunday, February 18
Following 10:30 a.m. service
Please meet in the Sanctuary

 
Sunday, February 25

Sing at the 10:30 a.m. service
9:45 a.m. Rehearsal in the

Sanctuary

Email Alexander 

Children's Chapel at 2CC

Nursery care for infants to age 4
starts at 10:15 a.m. Deacons can

help direct you to our nursery
room. Children ages kindergarten

and up are encouraged to start
worship with their parents at 10:30
a.m. in the Sanctuary. Those who

wish may depart for Children's
Chapel and Choir with Jenny at

about 10:45 a.m.

Registration not required but
helpful for us to best know and love

your child.

Click here to register for
Children's Chapel

Mark your calendars...

mailto:alexander@2cc.org
https://bit.ly/22-23-2CCChildrensChapel


Email Jenny for more
information



Email Jenny to RSVP for Coffee &
Connection



Email Jenny with questions about Yoga

Everyone enjoyed our Mardi Gras Pancake Breakfast!

mailto:jenny@2cc.org


Around Town...
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